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Council News

New No Standing zone opposite
Cygnet Fire Station
7 November 2019

No Standing signs will soon be installed

opposite the Fire Station on George
Street, Cygnet to meet the request to
provide easier and faster access for
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emergency vehicles and make the parking

rules consistent with other fire station
locations around the Huon Valley.
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Four parking spaces will fall within the CygnetfireStation 3.

new No Standing zone, and vehicles will

no longer be allowed to stop or parkin
these spots at any time once the signs go up in
late November 2019.

Alternate street parking can be found along Frederick Street.

Huon Valley Council appreciates your understanding of this change. If

you have any questions or concerns, please call us on (03) 6264 0300.

For more Council news, information and events:
www.huonvalley.tas.gov.au




